
From: sgbradley70
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Permit
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 10:45:48 AM

I am writing to oppose the issuance of a regulation 5 permit to the C&H Hog Facility.
Such a large operation should never have been placed so near the beautiful Buffalo
National River. Please keep this area pristine for all to enjoy.

Thank you, 
Sabrina Bradley
479.422.2585

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S7 edge, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone
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